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The important dates for the whole year are 
now available on Dojo and the school website: 
https://www.stpaulsnevileroad.co.uk/pag

e/dates-for-theyear/140458 
 
 

Children in Need 

Many thanks to everyone who brought £1 in 
last week for Children in Need. Together we 
raised £95 for a fantastic cause.    

Local Residents 

Unfortunately, we have had several phone calls recently 
from local residents complaining about the behaviour of 
children on their way home from school.  A group of 
children are regularly knocking the bins over at houses 
along Nevile Road.  We work hard to have a good 
relationship with our neighbours and to maintain a good 
reputation in the local community.  Please ensure all 
children are being sensible on their way to and from 
school. 

 

 

Attendance  

Attendance is always given the utmost 
priority at St. Paul’s.  The aim for every child 
and class is to have at least 96% attendance. 
Attendance for each class this week is: 
N - 88.4% 
R - 90.7% 
Yr 1 - 93.3% 
Yr 2 - 92.4% 
Yr 3 -91.6% 
Yr 4 -83.3% 
Yr 5 - 95.5% 
Yr 6   - 91.5% 
 
Well done Year 5! 

Christmas Snowman Competition 

All children are invited to enter our Christmas Snowman 
Competition.  Children are asked to design and/or make a 
snowman/men and bring it/them into school by Friday 7th 
December (at the latest) and we will then select a winner.  
It could be a 3d snowman, a snowman in a winter scene, 
a group of snowmen, a painting, a picture etc.  The choice 
is all yours!  Good luck and we look forward to seeing 
your entries! There are some examples below to give you 
some ideas! 
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